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For Immediate Release 

 

News Release 
FireSmart Work 

 
Edson, Alberta, September 14th, 2017 – FireSmart work gets underway next week in Edson. 

 

Residents may notice small controlled burns and light equipment in the area north of the soccer pitches at 

Parkland School. Crews will start work north of the fields and move towards 48th street. 

 

The FireSmart program is designed to help thin and clear deadfall from wooded areas around the 

community, better protecting it in the event of a wildfire. 

 

Please stay clear of the area while work is underway. 
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